## OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

30 April 2013

Excellency,

I have the honour to enclose herewith a letter from H.E. Mr. Mootaz Ahmadein Khalil, Permanent Representative of Egypt to the United Nations, announcing the next thematic meetings of the Ad Hoc Working Group on the revitalization of the work of the General Assembly, to be held on Tuesday, 7 May 2013; Friday, 10 May 2013; and Monday, 10 June 2013.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Dejan Sahović
Officer-in-Charge
Senior Special Advisor



## PERMANENT MISSION OF THE ARAB REPUBLIC OF EGYPT TO THE UNITED NATIONS

304 East 44th Street, New York, NY 10017 Tel No. (212) 503-0300 Fax No. (212) 949-5999

CHAN/162/13/MD

April 30<sup>th</sup>, 2013

Excellency,

